
REVISED NOTICE 
 

GU-CLAT:  
Extension of Last Date for Fee Payment 

 

 

Due to technical issues with bank 

payment gateway, some payments 

for B.A.LLB.   GU-CLAT Examination 

are currently not being processed. 

 

Therefore, Goa University has 

extended the deadline for fee payment 

to May 16th, 2024. 

 

 

By Order 

Date: 13-05-2024 


